
Prairie-Hills Elementary School District 144  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please R.S.V.P. to Ms. Matthews either by phone at 708-210-2899 or e-mail at 

nmatthews@phsd144.net 

 

*Please be advised that should you need to bring your children, you are responsible for monitoring 

them at all times. Children are not allowed to leave the meeting room at any time!* Thank you~ 

Please Join Us on… 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019 

6:00p.m. - 8:00p.m. 

In the District Office Annex 

(Building in the rear) 

 
Topic: The Restorative Justice Process 

Presented by: Dr. Otis Lane, Dean of Students Bremen High School 

 

6:00p.m. refreshments will be served 

 

mailto:nmatthews@phsd144.net

